[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Sibford Action Group 
Sent: 14 January 2019 07:37
To: Bob Neville; Bob Neville
Subject: Hook Norton Rd. 18/01894/OUT

Dear Cllr Bob Neville, 

The Sibford Action Group, supported by 76 villagers, who have written letters of objection and both the Sibford Ferris and Sibford Gower parish councils who have stated their objections, strongly object to the planning application 18/01894/OUT for the development of 25 houses on Hook Norton Road, Sibford Ferris. 

Please see the attached document which highlights the reasons why this application goes against policy as well as the community wishes. You have already received a report by David Lock Associates ( who are representing us), however we hope you will take time to read the attached paper which highlights our main concerns again.

We sincerely hope that you will recommend to reject this proposal. 

The Sibford Action Group Committee. (January 14th 2019)
John Perriss,
West Town House, Woodway Road, Sibford Ferris, Oxfordshire, OX15 5RF
Helen-Louise Pearce, 
Hook Norton Rd, Sibford Ferris, Oxfordshire, OX15 5QR 
Robin Grimston, 
Elm Farm, Sibford Ferris, Oxon, OX16 5AA 
Brenda Vandamme, 
Partway house, Swalcliffe, OX155HA 
Andrew and Clare Evans, 
Faraday House, Woodway Rd, Sibford Ferris, Oxon, OX15 5RF 
David Long, 
Mulberry House, Sibford Ferris, Oxon, OX15 5RE 
Stewart and Katherine Roussel, 
Bramley House, Stewart’s Court, Sibford Ferris, Oxon, OX155QX 
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